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Greetings Sir Knights,

What a great day February 18th in Auburn. Maine now has thirteen new Knights of Malta.

Palestine Commandery #14 will be conferring the Order of the Temple on multiple candidates, March
4th. Let’s support their effort. There will be a meal.

Claremont Commandery #9 will be hosting a special Order of the Temple conferral on three candidates
March 11th. Chamber of Reflection at 9am, followed immediately by the Order of the Temple. Grand
Line Officers, Past Grand Commanders and Sir Knights will be doing the work. I have it on good
authority that the Grand Commander will be knighting the candidates. This is a special conferral as the
historic Rockland Masonic Temple is listed for sale. There will not be a meal.

We will then travel south to St. Amand #20 for their annual visitation and inspection. They will be
conferring the Order of the Temple on one candidate. There will be a meal.

Let’s support these events by filling the sidelines. There are many candidates in the pipeline state-wide.
Remember to also support our Blue Lodges, Chapters and Councils. They need support to advance
their candidates.

Make your plans to attend the annual sessions in Bar Harbor. Information is on the York Rite Bodies of
Maine website.

I look forward to traveling and seeing all our Sir Knights.

In knightly service,
SK Steven E Gibbons, REGC
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